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Bewsey Lodge Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter 
Thursday 27th June 2024 

A Wicked Walk!  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 
Yesterday, everyone took part in our sponsored walk to raise money for St 
Rocco’s Hospice. It was a warm day but we didn’t let it stop us! We had the 
music blasting, lots of water on-hand and chocolate biscuits for the finishers. 
This is always such a happy, positive event with the children and staff coming 
together having fun, having a chat and getting some steps in!  
 
The children have raised a massive £812 so, when added to my fundraiser, 
we have raised a whopping £1482 for St Rocco’s! Thank you so much to 
everyone who helped the children with their sponsorship; the hospice is such 
a wonderful part of our community and close to the hearts of many of our 
families. It makes me feel proud to be a part of such a caring community.  
 
 
 

Bikes in school 

We have had a couple of 
incidents recently where 
parents have believed that their 
child’s bike has been either 
damaged or taken from the bike 
shelter. Children are always 
supervised when on any 
playground in school during the 
school day and they do not go 
anywhere near any bikes or 
scooters however staff 
supervision does not take place 
before or after school. Please be 
mindful that bikes and scooters 
are left at your own risk and the 
CCTV that we do have currently 
does not cover this area – this is 
something that we are looking 
into addressing in September.  

Water bottles 

Recently we have seen an 
increase in children bringing 
juice to school in water bottles. 
Can I remind parents that, 
unless there is a medical reason 
why, only plain water is 
permitted in school.  

Thanks, Mrs Williams 
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Early Closure 

Thursday 18th July at 3.00pm due to 
parent drop-in session.  
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Stars of the week 
Nursery - Afia 

Nursery - Anais 

Red - Alfie-Joe 

Orange - Gabriel 

Yellow - Lettie 

Green - Omar 

Blue - Teddy 

Purple - Elliot 

Silver - Dylan 

Gold - Logan 

Diamond - Iya 

Jade - Lucas 

Sapphire - Curtis 

Topaz - Muhammed 

Opal - Affan 

Emerald - Hussein 

Amethyst - Adem 

Congratulations to Hiba in purple class for 
gaining her pen licence.  

Well Done Everyone! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher 

Award  

Haroon 

Isla 

Hussein 

Bryce 

These will appear 

next week 
 

School PING 

All parents/carers need to be set up to receive 
communication via School Ping. You will be missing 
important information without this, including letters and 
permission slips. If you need your login details printing 
please contact the school office. Please ensure you update 
the app regularly.  

Polite reminders:  

 Please continue to send your child in to school wearing their PE 
kit on their class PE day. 

 The school day starts at 8.45am. Children should be in their 
classrooms ready to start learning by this time. 

Little Links… 

Please remember to complete a registration form before your 
child attends little links (before or after school) even if they are 
only going to be attending once. The forms are available at the 
office, thank you.  

 

 

School Meals are £2.60 per day and MUST be paid for 
in advance (KS2 only) if you are unable to credit the 
account you will need to provide a packed lunch for 

your child. 

Sports Day 
Amethyst, Topaz, Emerald, and Opal will be on Tuesday 9th 

July at 2pm. 
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